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July 18, 2023 
 
Mr. J. Andrew Gipson 
J.A. Gipson Advisors, PLLC 
414 Holly Grove Circle  
Braxton, MS 39044 

 

 
Re:  Boomerang Wireless, LLC d/b/a enTouch Wireless’ Notice of Cessation of 

Verizon as Underlying Carrier  
Docket No. 17-2590-01 

 
Dear Mr. Gipson, 

 

The Public Service Commission of Utah (PSC) reviewed the June 21, 2023 filing 

by Boomerang Wireless, LLC d/b/a. enTouch Wireless (“Boomerang”), of an update to 

its lifeline services. Specifically, Boomerang has ceased using Verizon Wireless as one 

of its underlying carriers. The PSC also reviewed the June 28, 2023 comments filed by 

the Division of Public Utilities (DPU). DPU states Boomerang’s filing fulfils the 

notification requirement for changes to Boomerang’s Lifeline service offering.1 The 

DPU concludes “there is no reason to deny the changes” and recommends the PSC 

acknowledge the changes.2  

 

 
1 See In the Matter of the Application of Boomerang Wireless, LLC d/b/a enTouch Wireless for 
Designation as a Federal Eligible Telecommunications Carrier in the State of Utah for the Limited 
Purpose of Offering Wireless Lifeline Service to Qualified Households (Low Income Only), Docket No. 
16-2590-01, Order Approving Settlement Stipulation, issued September 13, 2017. 
2 DPU comments, at 2.  
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Based on the PSC’s review of the filing and the DPU’s response, the PSC 

acknowledges receiving the notice of change to Boomerang’s Lifeline service offering 

as described in its June 21, 2023 filing. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#328829 
 


